
MASFAP To-Do List for the Annual Conference 

MASFAP September 2019 Communication 

1. Register for the conference (if the Director pays 

and attends, all others from the institution will 
receive a free registration). Additionally, renewing 

your membership now and paying by the 
conference will allow for a $100 discount off the 
cost of membership for next year. Register at: 

    https://www.masfap.org/registration  
2.  Get your hotel room at:  
     https://www.masfap.org/hotel-information   

3. Visit the conference website at  
     https://www.masfap.org/conference   Upcoming Training Opportunities: 

 
 Tuesday, October 15, 10 am to 3 

pm—NASFAA Credentialing Training 
Sessions, Administrative Capability and 

Consumer Information 
 November 11-13—MASFAP Annual 

Conference 

 Tuesday, December 17, 10 am to 3 
pm—NASFAA Credentialing Training 

Sessions, TBD 
 

Registration is open for the conference. 

Registration for the PD sessions will be open 

soon at 

www.masfap.org  

High School Counselor Workshops 

So far, we have nearly 450 high school 

counselors registered to attend the MAFSAP High 

School Counselor Workshops - and registration is 

still open for the upcoming workshops! The Early 

Awareness Committee is excited to work together 

with high school counselors to make the handoff 

between high school and college easier for 

Missouri families.  

Topics include completing today’s FAFSA, What 

Happens After the FAFSA, comparing financial 

aid award letters, updates from the Missouri 

Department of Higher Education (MDHE), and 

filling financial aid gaps with scholarships and 

loans.  

Times vary by location. High school counselors 

can register on MASFAP’s website at:  

https://www.masfap.org/workshops  

 

Please continue to help spread the word and 

encourage counselors to register.  

The deadline to submit a nomination for the 
Bob Berger Newcomer Award has been 
extended until OCTOBER 1, 2019!  
 
Please consider submitting a nomination of a 
deserving individual, new to the financial aid 
profession. You can also get together with 
other MASFAP colleagues to submit a 
nomination. Get your nomination in before 
the extended deadline passes!  
 
Please send all nominations to me via email 
(laurel.miller@logan.edu).  

Newcomer Award 
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